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 5.1 DELEGATIONS 
Supporting Safe Roads in Milton 2023 Update 

Hello Town Clerk's Staff, 

Please note the following response to Delegate Request Application has been 
submitted at Sunday November 5th 2023 8:03 PM with reference number 
2023-11-05-039. 

https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/cc0c5c18-7090-42e5-
97db-b0b283b957ab 

Application Information 

• First Name:  
Erin  

• Last Name  
Westman  

• Email Address:  
erin@erinwestman.com  

• Phone number:  
905 691-6700  

• Street Address:  
604 Snider Terr  

• Town  
Milton  

• Postal Code:  
L9T7R8  

• Are you representing a group?  
Yes  

• Group Name  
Elsie MacGill Secondary School Community  

https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/cc0c5c18-7090-42e5-97db-b0b283b957ab
https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/cc0c5c18-7090-42e5-97db-b0b283b957ab
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• Street Address:  
410 Bronte St S  

• Town  
Milton  

• Postal Code:  
L9E 1B9  

• Council Meeting Date  
11/13/2023  

• Please indicate how you intend to participate during the 
Council Meeting  
In person  

• Please describe the issue you intend to present:  
In September, an Elsie MacGill Secondary School (EMSS) student was 
struck in the PXO in front of the school. After this incident, Sameera Ali 
and Sarah Marshall met with the School Council to put forward 
possible solutions to create a safer commute to school for EMSS 
students. We will share impact statements with the Council, in support 
of our request to have the PXO replaced with a full red light traffic 
signal. We hope to prevent any future traffic accidents involving 
students, who must cross at this PXO because there is no access for 
vehicles or pedestrians to enter the school from the west. This is the 
main thoroughfare for students to enter the school, and we insist that 
it be safe for students.  

• Please describe specific actions you want Council to take:  
We request replacement of the PXO at 410 Bronte St S with a full 
traffic signal with red light, to control the traffic and prevent future 
collisions. We want Council to take every possible precaution to ensure 
that students can arrive and depart Elsie MacGill Secondary School 
(EMSS) safely.  
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• Please provide your comments in support of or in opposition to 
the staff recommendation:  
I understand that Sameera Ali and Sarah Marshall have already 
presented a recommendation to replace the PXO at 410 Bronte St S 
with full traffic lights.  

• Do you give your permission to be audio and video recorded on 
the Town of Milton’s live Council meeting stream?  
Yes I give my permission  

 


